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Robert Montoni, resident, provided written correspondence raising concerns about:  

 the protection of the Environmental Protection / Conservation Lands;  

 pedestrian safety at the intersection of Garden Street and Robert Attersley;  

 lack of sidewalks on Garden Street; and, 

 installation of speed bumps on Garden Street similar to those on Robert 

Attersley. 

Judy Corupe, resident, provided written correspondence objecting to the proposed plan 

of subdivision. The correspondence notes concerns about the importance of protecting 

greenspace. 

Sharon Gilbert, resident, provided written correspondence which raised concerns about 

additional traffic. 


